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My husband and I are landlords in Marion County and strongly oppose
HB2004.  We take pride in our properties and work hard to enhance and
maintain them to a high standard in order to provide safe, comfortable
and affordable housing for qualified tenants.  This legislation, if passed,
 will force us to liquidate our Oregon rental properties and look for a
friendlier investment environment just as we were compelled to do with
our California properties over twelve years ago.

 

 Please consider the negative impact this will have on tenants and
landlords alike.  Vote NO on HB2004.

 

Linda and Wyn Robertson

Robertson Properties LLC

Salem, Oregon
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